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C 0 N T R I B U T 0 R S : 

-C. C. Aniakor, whose print appears on p. · 106> is a lecturer in 
painting and African art history at the University of Nigeria, 
Nsukka. He specializes in the mythology of the traditional art 
of the Igbo peoples. 

-Falaka Annide is a graduate of the Fine Arts School in Addis 
Ababa, Ethiopia. Ezhibitions of his work have been shown in 
Ethiopia as well as abroad. His prints have also appeared in 
African Arts. 

-Sanford Bennan is librarian at the Makerere Institute of Social 
Research, Kampala, Uganda. Be has served in libraries in the 
United States, Germany, and Zambia and has contributed articles, 
poetry, and reviews to a wide variety of journals. He has re
cently been named an 'editorial advisor' for the University of 
Ife Press' projected African Books in Print. 

-Christopher Ehret is an assistant professor of African history 
at UCLA . Be has published books and articles on the use of 
linguistics for the reconstruction of eastern and southern 
African history, including Southern Nilotic History "(1971) and 
East Africans and Ethiopians (forthcoming). 

-Raymond Ganga is a doctoral candidate in African history at 
UCLA. He has recently been awarded a Ford Foreign Area Fellow
ship and will be conducting his dissertation research in 
Sierra Leone. 

-Talmy Giv6n t.aches Linguistics and African Linguistics at 
UCLA. He was the founding editor of the journal Studies in 
African Linguistics and has done linguistic field work in Zambia. 

-Nonnan Dean Haskett is currently a doctoral student in African 
history at UCLA. After receiving his B.A. degree in Anthropo
logy at UCLA in 1967, he worked two years in northern Ghana as 
a cooperative officer. 

-Uldis Kruze is a doctoral candidate in modern Chinese history 
at Indiana University and is presently doing research at the 
Center for Chinese Studies, U.C. Berkeley. 

-John O'Sullivan is currently a doctoral student in African 
history at UCLA. Be is concentrating on Ivo:rian resistance to 
the French at the end of the nineteenth century. 

-Akin Olu Sanda is a Ph.D. candidate in sociology at UCLA. Be 
received his B.S. at the University of Lbadan and has served as 
a research assistant in the Nigerian Institute of Sooial and 
Economic Research. 




